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This is a forum designed to explore a number of issues that business schools are dealing with as they strive to be AACSB accredited or maintain their accreditation.

The forum participants will be expected to address the following issues (among others):

· Why AACSB Accreditation?

· How should peer, aspirant and competitive schools be selected for AACSB Accreditation?

· How can faculty be motivated to be Academically Qualified?

